Hello Montego Owners,

Pre-demolition work on the parking structure has commenced and will continue next week per the
attached schedule. Storage cabinets and wall board from installed garages has already been removed.
Demolition will begin on April 25th.

Temporary power will be run to the exterior garages. A temporary loss of power to the exterior garages
will occur while making the connection between 8-10am on Thursday, April 21st.

Signs have been posted stating that the pool will be closed from April 18th — May 27th. Port
Royale/Mardi Gras pool has been graciously made available for Montego residents to use. Please contact
Safety for admittance and bring your Montego pool key as proof of residency.

We are still collecting “ballpark” pricing from a contractor on the various replacement options before
completing an advisory vote ballot. Your village director is planning a townhall meeting to discuss the
options before holding the vote. More to follow on dates and times.

Sincerely,

Henry Angelino
CCHOA General Manager



